
Butch Clapper brought a guest this morning... Tom Potter, who works at ROD Integrated Systems. 
  
Steve Staebler sent around a sign up sheet for the Bejot Open Golf Tournament happening on July 30 at 
Pryor Creek.  If you missed the sign up, contact Steve.  It will also continue to be passed around 
upcoming meetings. 
  
There are 27 members that have NOT got their R-Serving completed... Bruce says GET R DONE... or your 
membership may be terminated according to our By Laws.  Next week, those who have not completed 
their R-Serving WILL be listed BY NAME in the BECON.  If you need instructions on how to get in to the 
site, contact either Cavin or Mikey. 
  
Wiley says there are two upcoming parades that we would like to be in as a club.  The first being in Red 
Lodge on July 4.  He is not able to go, but if there is anyone who would like to and is able to tow the 
Exchange trailer, call him.  The other parade is in Huntley as part of Homesteader Days on July 10.  He 
will be towing the trailer in this parade.  During both of these parades, members are needed to hand out 
flags. 
  
A reminder from Dina that Hog Wild located at 2nd and 22nd Ave N., downtown is doing us a HUGE 
favor by housing our beer and wine license.  They have GREAT FOOD and us frequenting this restaurant 
would be a grand idea. 
  
And, another reminder... if you don't go to our website, www.breakfastexchangeclub.org and select that 
you are "not available" to work, it defaults to "available" and you may end up being scheduled for an 
event that you are not able to work.  So, if you CANNOT work a particular event, Cavin says to go in do 
what you need to do.  OR, if you absolutely WANT to work a particular event, you can select, "request to 
work" and you WILL be scheduled.  15 to 20 members  are needed for each of the upcoming events, 
Foreigner, June 30 and Jamey Johnson, July 1. 
  
We had no speaker this morning, so, complements of Dina, we played a game of beach ball and learned 
a little more about each member.  It was a fun meeting... you SHOULD have been there... 
  
 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=breakfastexchangeclub.org&u=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5icmVha2Zhc3RleGNoYW5nZWNsdWIub3Jn&i=NWZkYTZiNjA5NzM0OGMwZTI0NTg2OWYx&t=NHJ0MnA2ZThGZHJDZUpCa1VuTWVkNStqUmZYYUpGVzEwTDZXSDcrbm5pTT0=&h=75224c5b522a4eafb18623dc6943f565

